

George Street Primary School

"Where Learning Comes Alive"

George Street
Hemel Hempstead
Herts
HP2 5HJ
admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Angela Hughes TEL: 01442 255638 www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Thursday 20th June 2024

Dear Parents,

We are fast approaching the end of this academic year and are now into the final few weeks at George Street for our Year 6 children. Whilst it will be a sad occasion for us all to say goodbye, we hope that the planned activities below will allow the children to have a memorable and exciting final few weeks with us.

PGL Liddington (Sunday 30th June - Friday 5th July)

A reminder that we will be leaving at 2pm on Sunday 30th June from the top of the road on Allandale. Please ensure children are dropped with their cases and belongings at 1.45. We kindly ask that you do not leave children unattended until a member of George Street staff is there. If you indicated on your form that your child needs medication (including piriton), please bring this into the school office on Friday in a named box/sandwich bag. Children need to bring a duvet/sleeping bag and a pillow. They are allowed to bring some snacks to have and some sweets, but please do not overpack on treats as we will provide lots too! Lunch is expected to have been eaten before we travel, as our next meal won't be until around 6pm.

Please note, due to a change in circumstances, there is an alteration of staffing for PGL, and the trip will now be attended by Miss Gabriel, Mrs Shaw and Mrs Giandoni. I'm confident the children will still have a brilliant time with three adults who know them really well.

End of Year Performance (Tuesday 16th July at 2pm and Wednesday 17th July at 7pm)

We invite you to our original performance of 'George Street's Got Talent' at school. Tickets will be allocated to 4 tickets per child however, due to space, tickets will need to be split to two per family at each performance. If more tickets are available, we will release these nearer the time. A google form will be sent out in due course for you to specify which performance you would like to attend. Please note, all children will be expected to attend both performances.

Leaver's Assembly (Thursday 18th July 2024 - 2pm)

Bring your tissues to our final event of the year. We will be allowing two tickets per child for our leaver's assembly. Parents do not need to book these in advance. Please join us on a trip down memory lane for the last time. If your child has siblings in George Street, they will be invited to attend.

Leaver's Party (Thursday 18th July at 3.30)

Following on from the assembly, we will host our Leaver's Party! There is no charge to parents for this event. We have arranged the hire of an inflatable assault course for the party however, if there are extremely high temperatures, the inflatable will be cancelled and other arrangements will be made. On the other hand, in the event of poor weather, games and a disco will be arranged for indoors. All children must be collected by an adult from the playground at 5.30pm and no child will be allowed to walk home on their own. Please note that mobile phones are not allowed at this event. We encourage children to wear sportswear and they must wear socks. Children should bring a change of clothes to school on this day. We will be taking photos at this event and will be sharing these with you.

Friday 19th July

This is the children's last day at George Street with school finishing at 2pm. Children are invited to bring in a white polo shirt for their friends to sign and some permanent markers. Please join us on the playground at 2pm to see the children leave George Street one final time.

Thank you in advance for your support to make all of the above events a success.